
 

Monday Message #1 
 

 

 

Greetings to the membership of Calam Temple.  This is the first 

installment of what I hope to become a weekly message, to help keep 

everyone informed of recent and near future events, share good news, 

encourage communication, and promote fellowship. 

 

 

Today's message is simple. THANK YOU to the members of Calam 

Temple, who have called myself and the other members of the 2021 Divan 

to serve as your Temple leadership team.  We are all truly humbled by 

your support and will endeavor to the best of our ability to make 2021 a 

great year for Calam. 

 

Updates will be posted to the Calam website soon, and please look for the 

February Clarion at the start of the month. 

 

Most Sincerely, 

Jim Logan 

Potentate 

Calam Shriners. 
 

 


